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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 1 0 0 

1 0 0 0 

2 1 0 0 

3 2 0 0 

4 1 0 0 

5 4 1 0 

6 4 0 0 

7 2 0 0 

8 7 0 0 

9 4 0 0 

10 8 2 0 

11 8 2 0 

12 22 2 1 

Totals: 64 7 1 

 
 
Although our enrollment is lower than we like, it is still steadily increasing.  We have 
gained six new students since our last report.  We continue to get a lot of 12th grade 
students who are looking for alternate ways to finish high school and earn their diploma.  
Our program offers the flexibility they need to be able to complete their work. 
 
My week in China was very informative and fun.  I learned so much about Chinese 
schools, and Sheridan AllPrep now has the tools and connections it needs to be able to 
begin a Chinese language program.  However, we will not begin a program unless student 
demand warrants it.  We will conduct a mid-year survey to determine if there is any 
interest in this type of program.  If anyone would like to see photos of the Chinese 
schools, they are on the Sheridan AllPrep Facebook page. 
 
We had out first fundraiser - a Christmas tree sale.  We made $100 and we are happy 
with the results.  We are set up to do the fundraiser again next year and hope for even 
more participation.  The money we raised will pay for student tuition in our early college 
program that starts this spring. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 
Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


